

Philippine Medical Association

PMA: CHANGING MINDSET IN CHARTING THE FUTURE

Member Co-Founder : World Medical Association (WMA)

Confederation of Medical Association in Asia and Oceania (CMAAO)

Medical Association of Southeast Asian Nations (MASEAN)

Secretariat

PMA Bldg., North Avenue, Quezon City 1105

Telephone Nos.: (632) 929-7361; 929-6366; 926-2447 Fax: (632) 929-6951

Mobile: (Membership Hotline) 0917-8221357

Emails: info@philippinemedicalassociation.org; philmedas@yahoo.com

Website: www.philippinemedicalassociation.org

NATIONAL OFFICERS 2017-2018

IRINEO C. BERNARDO III, M.D. President

JOSE P. SANTIAGO JR. M.D. Vice President

CHRISTINE S. TINIO, M.D. National Treasurer

BENITO P. ATIENZA, M.D. Secretary General

IAN N. FRANCISCO, M.D. Assistant Secretary General

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

ALBERTO A. CAMUNGAO, JR, M.D.

Northeastern Luzon

JOSELITO B. BRINGAS, M.D.

Northwestern Luzon

MANUEL G. QUIAMBAO, M.D.

Central Luzon

ALBERTO J. DE LEON, M.D. Manila

ANGELA V. CRUZ, M.D.

Quezon City

SYLVIA R. CALINGO, M.D.

THE OF TH

ROGELIO V. DAZO JR., M.D. Central Tagalog

GLICERIO CECILIO G. ALINCASTRE, M.D.

Southern Tagalog

OBELIA R. ZAPANTA, M.D.

Bicol

EARL G. AUTAJAY JR., M.D.

Western Visayas

MARLON T. CO, M.D.

Central Visayas

REALINO G. MOLINA, M.D.

Eastern Visayas

APRIL R. LOPEZ, M.D.

Western Mindanao

DURES FE E. TAGAYUNA, M.D.

Northern Mindanao

GRACE MARILOU L. VEGA, M.D.

Northcentral Mindanao

ANTHONY LAURENCE P. ESCOVIDAL, M.D.

Southeastern Mindanao

ADAH JUNE C. ROBLES, M.D.

Caraga

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2017-12-11-032

TO

ALL PRESIDENTS OF:

COMPONENT SOCIETIES SPECIALTY DIVISIONS

SUB SPECIALTY SOCIETIES

AFFILIATE SOCIETIES

DATE

: **DECEMBER 11, 2017**

SUBJECT

: PMA STATEMENT ON THE DENGUE VACCINE

Please be informed that during the Board meeting last December 9, 2017, the Board of Governors has approved to release PMA's statement on the Dengue Vaccine controversy. Likewise, statements/communications from other organizations are included in this memo.

Kindly disseminate this information to your members for their perusal.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD PMA Secretary-General

cc: Board of Governors file